
 

 

8th June 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Queen’s Birthday Picnic 

 
On Tuesday 14th June we will be holding a tea party picnic at lunchtime to mark the Queen’s 
90th birthday. For children who have school dinners we will be providing sandwiches and a 
cupcake instead of the usual hot meals. The children have been asked in class which sandwich 
filling they would like, so there is no need to indicate your preference on a reply slip. 
 
Those children on packed lunches may wish to bring in a cake in their lunchbox that day too. All 
the children will eat together outside, and we will also have music playing and decorations up 
to add to the celebrations.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Jon Beisly 
 
Acting Headteacher 
 


